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OPHA Statement on Coronavirus 
 
The Oregon Public Health Association calls on Oregon leaders to enact stricter physical 
distancing measures, such as a shelter-in-place order, to slow the spread of the Coronavirus.  In 
addition, we should make every effort to expand testing for Coronavirus, so that we know how 
much the virus has spread.  We must also consider the economic needs of all Oregon residents, 
with a focus on populations most impacted by this crisis. We support leaders taking action 
against Coronavirus, with an understanding of, and compassion for, their residents.    
 
Contact OPHA Executive Director Jessica Nischik-Long with questions. 


